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Richard Beverly Sworn-In as New DCPSC Commissioner  

 
(Washington, D.C.) Today Richard Beverly was sworn-in as a new Commissioner of the Public Service 
Commission of the District of Columbia.  The D.C. Council unanimously confirmed Commissioner Beverly’s 
appointment on December 20, 2016 for a 4-year term ending June 30, 2020.  
 
“I have been pleased to serve as the Commission’s General Counsel and look forward to bringing my unique perspective 
to this new and exciting challenge.” stated Commissioner Beverly.   
 
Commissioner Beverly has served as General Counsel in two District agencies for a total of over 30 years. A Ward 1 
resident, Mr. Beverly received a Bachelor Degree in Political Science from Howard University and a Juris Doctorate from 
American University.  
  
Chairman Kane congratulates her colleague, Commissioner Beverly on his recent confirmation.  Chairman Kane added 
that “Commissioner Beverly’s experience and familiarity with cases will allow the Commission to keep pace and move 
forward addressing the many issues facing energy and telecommunications service providers that we regulate and to 
continue serving the public interest of District consumers.”   
 
The Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia is an independent agency established by Congress in 1913 to 
regulate electric, natural gas, and telecommunications companies in the District of Columbia. 
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